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Ottawa, July 11, 1910.

Dear Slr,-

As you are doubtless aware, the United States 

Government has appronohed the Canadian Government on th9 

subject of negotiating a reolprooal trade treaty between 

this country and the United States.

That I may be In a position to faithfully and 

Intelligently represent your views to my colleagues In the 

Cabinet, I would be obliged If you would favour me with a 

brief statement as to the probable effect of such arrange­

ment upon your business, also with any views or opinions 

having a bearing on the subject which you would like to 

have considered either from the point of view of your own 

Interests In particular or the general Interests of the 

Province and the Dominion.

Yours faithfully,

Wvkx IV
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